
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY
REGION 2

290 BROADWAY __ anA67
NEW YORK. NY 10007-1866 DOClD 80467

March 13, 1997

Dear Liaison Group Member:

This letter is being sent out at the request of Sharon Ruggi of the Environmental Liaison Group
and Tom Borden, Chair of the Agricultural Liaison Group, to announce a meeting of all Liaison
Group members to be held on Tuesday, April 1,1997 at 7:30 p.m. The meeting location is at
First Pioneer Farm Credit on Route 29 in Greenwich, New York (approximately 3 nr!ss east of
Schuylerville and directly across from the Washington County Fairgrounds).

The purpose of this meeting is to gather all Liaison Group members for a discussion o^EPA's
most recently released Phase 2 Report documents, The Preliminary Model Calibration Report and
the Data Evaluation and Interpretation Report, as well as to coordinate comments to these reports
between the groups. In addition, some representatives of the General Electric Corporation have
been invited by Sharon Ruggi to give a presentation on their (G.E. *s) work to date on the
Reassessment and to discuss their comments to the EPA reports.

Please make every effort to attend this meeting, and if you have any questions or need more
information feel free to contact me at 212/637-3672. Thank you for your continued interest and
participation in the Community Interaction Program for the Hudson River PCBs Reassessment.

Sincerely,

Ann Rychlenski, Public Affairs Specialist
Communications Division
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